
Lake Sawyer Hawks Meeting 

November 6. 2008 

Cedar Grange #534---Maple Valley 

 

 

7:10-----Meeting called to order by Marlow Anderson (president)---all members 

introduced themselves---there were 25 persons present---the club membership is now 

125--- the minutes for October were read by Robert Burks (secretary) ---the minutes  

were approved and accepted as read---a current financial report was given by Charles 

Vincell (treasurer) 

 

7:20-----General Discussion---Reagan Dunn Day on Saturday October 12 was 

considered successful—wind and rain made the flying and pizza a great experience---the 

club looks forward to greeting Mr. Reagan Dunn in the spring to experience flying--- 

honorary memberships were granted to Richard Joslin and Reese Burnett--- another 

solar panel may be necessary to meet the needs of the charging stations---Charles 

Bailey continues to coordinate the development of the charging stations 

 

7:30-----More Discussion---The Christmas party will be Saturday December 6, 2008--- 

please notify the club if you intend to attend---a new master lock has been put on  

the gate---there will be a special exhibition displaying model aircraft at the Museum  

of Flight Sunday November---bring a model for exhibition and get free admission--- 

Dick Weaver was given special recognition (by Ray Peters) for his personal assistance 

as a flight instructor 

 

7:40-----Show and Tell---Ken Murdock brought two electric models; an F16 jet and an 

F18 jet---Dene Webster brought numerous airplane books 

 

7:50-----Raffle---by Dick Weaver---items acquired from RC Hobbies (Covington) and 

donations 

 

8:00-----Meeting Adjourned 

 

After adjournment, Thomas Richards, held an instructional session for those interested  

in scratch building 

 


